
Via E-Mail  

Mrs J Baxter
National Officer
30 St George’s Road
Wimbledon
London SW19 4BD

3rd June 2010

Dear Mrs Baxter

COMPUTACENTER:  CONNECT PAY REVIEW 1st JANUARY 2010

Further to our recent conversations and the letter indicating Computacenter’s 
final offer on the 23rd March 2010 I would like to confirm the company’s final 
position with regard to the 1st January 2010 pay award. 

During our meetings for this years pay review the discussions have centred 
around  the  company’s  performance  in  2009  and  the  general  economic 
climate.  As a consequence of these discussions the company has taken on 
board the points put forward by Connect for an increase in pay and this is 
reflected in the offer below.

This is a final offer made on a without prejudice basis. The offer consists of 
either a 0.4% unconsolidated award (one off payment) or a 0.2% increase to 
pay (pensionable) for all members in the bargaining group. 

I hope that Connect will give very serious consideration to this final offer in 
order to achieve a settlement.

An early response will be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Deby Pepé
Business Integration Consultant






	

